
 

 

 

      Date: 10th June 2024  

        Circular No. 430 

 

ALL ASC MEMBER FEDERATIONS/ASSOCIATIONS 
 

 

SUB: REGISTRATION FOR ISSF ‘D’ COACHING COURSES  

 

Dear Friends, 
 

Greetings from Asian Shooting Confederation (ASC) to all esteemed members of the ASC. 

 

We would like to inform all ASC member federations that Registration for the ISSF D 

Coaching Courses is now open on the ISSF Academy website www.issf-academy.com. ISSF 

D level Coaching Courses will start in September 2024. 

 

Please refer to the attached letter received from the ISSF Academy Director. 

 

The ISSF Academy D Course will be delivered online. Participation requires an internet 

connection and a suitable terminal device. The course will be assessed on a continuous 

evaluation basis and successful completion of the course requires active participation and 

completion of the given tasks.  

 

We strongly encourage all Asian federations to benefit from ISSF Academy D Courses. 

 

Thank you and Best Regards, 

 

 

 

 
 

Eng. Duaij AlOtaibi  

Secretary General 
Asian Shooting Confederation 
 

http://www.issf-academy.com/


 

 
 

INTERNATIONAL SHOOTING SPORT ACADEMY 
 

ISSF Academy Director 
Letter 3/2024 to all ISSF Member Federations 

Dear Colleagues, 

We are greatful for all the Federations that have started to communicate with us. We hope that our 
coach education will be something valuable also for all the other federations as well. 

Registration for the D Courses is now open on our website (www.issf-academy.com). Even if the 
application process may happen on individual basis, to receive the individual Coach License will 
still happen through the approval of national federation. 

We are working hard with the existing Coach licenses, and the federations will receive a list of the 
valid coaches no later than 20th July.  

ISSF Academy Board is having it’s first meeting in 10 days. There are many important issues on 
the agenda, like the licenses of merited coaches, the annual fees and the use of new technology 
to make our processes more lean.   

The next Letter will cover the topics that have been on the Agenda of the ISSF Academy Board. 

Thank you for your cooperation and support. 

 
In Helsinki 4th June 2024 

 
With best regards,   Vesa Nissinen 
    ISSF Academy Director 

http://www.issf-academy.com/

